
 

 

Regional Expansion Division Update 
 

Welcome to the Regional Expansion Division update! 
After a successful expansion into the Atlantic, Manitoba and Alberta, our Regional Coordinators have been 
hard at work. They have been networking with First Nation communities in their regions, attending 
community meetings, and spreading the word about FNHPA. 

 

Atlantic Update 
Upon her return from our Annual Conference, Kateri has been busy filling seats for the Atlantic Cohort 
which is scheduled to start in February 2025.  Kateri will also be attending the North Shore Mi’kmaq Tribal 
Council conference and is planning out our introduction and support for the Atlantic Region.  Kateri will 
also be continuing community visits to promote FNHPA certification and services. 

 

Manitoba Update 
Manitoba hosted a successful housing workshop in November 2024, and to keep the momentum moving 
forward, the Manitoba Coordinators hosted a workshop in January 2025! The workshop topic was 
“Planning and Controlling Housing Costs” and was facilitated by the incredible Roxanne Harper. 

 

South Manitoba  
Since returning from our Annual Conference in Toronto, Jeremy has been busy networking with various 
First Nations in Southern Manitoba and introducing them to all that FNHPA has to offer.  He had also been 
working with Candace Garson in preparing for their next workshop. 

 

North Manitoba 
Since returning from the Annual Conference, Candace has been busy with FN Community engagements 
and relationship building in her region, including different engagement options with the Northern 
Communities that are inaccessible (eg. Webinars). Candace has been working with MB Training sub 
committee on the completion of the Basic Home Maintenance draft that will be submitted to MIHCEMI 
for approval. She has also been working on increasing her knowledge on CHIF and other funding 
stakeholders to better assist her communities.  She also worked with Jeremy Parsons in preparing for their 
next workshop. 

 

 



 

 

Alberta Update 
Upon his return from the Annual Conference in Toronto, Dustin has been busy travelling across Alberta 
spreading Information about FNHPA.  Since the start of January he's been busy signing up any students 
that were interested in starting their journey with course 100 and any other courses offered through 
FNHPA.  In the coming months, he will be circling back with anybody that still needs more information 
about FNHPA and supporting all the students that have started their journey to designation. In February, 
Dustin will also be attending the AFN National Housing and Infrastructure Conference as a speaker, and 
there will also be an information booth available. 

 

Expansion Update 
FNHPA will be expanding services and membership into Ontario and Saskatchewan!  Please keep an eye 
out for information updates on our website! 
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